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27th January 1932. 

Dear Mrs. Carter, 

Your letter brings very good news and we 

were delighted to get it. 

Would it suit you to have the meeting of 

the Organisation Comm1ttee at 2.30 p.m. on 

Friday February 5th? I attach proposals for 

the Agenda and should be glad to add anything 

that you think should be discussed. 

Yours sincerely, 

Secretary. 
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